
From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Cc: Cherry, Brian K (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7); 
Nwamu, Chonda (Law) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=CJN3); 
Woods, Linda J. (linda.woods@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: CPSD Data Request DR-ELE-00035-3, RE: William Devereaux 

Thank you , 

Chris Poschl 

Consumer Protection and Safety Division 

(213) 576-7090 

Poschl, Christopher 
6/6/2011 2:10:27 PM 
Redacted 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Friday, June 03, 2011 11:32 AM 
To: Poschl, Christopher 
Cc: Woods, Linda J.; Nwamu, Chonda (Law); Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: RE: CPSD Data Request DR-ELE-00035-3, RE: William Devereaux 

Redacted 

Please note that documents produced in response to this request contain 
confidential information and are being provided subject to Section 583 of the 
California Public Utilities Code. 

Attached is Pacific Gas and Electric Company's response to Question No. 3 of CPSD Data Request DR-
ELE-00035-3. A hard copy and a CD of the response including the attachment are being mailed to you 
and should arrive on June 6, 2011. Due to the size of the attachment, the attachment was not included 
in this email transmittal. 

SB GT&S 0626954 

mailto:linda.woods@cpuc.ca.gov


Thank you, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Case Coordinator 

Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 

SB GT&S 0626955 


